
Year 3 Resources for STEAM Week 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

As you may be aware, the week beginning Monday 7th June 2021, we 

will be having a STEAM week at school.  The children will take part in 

a variety of exciting, practical activities to develop their skills in 

Science, Technology, Engineering, Art and Maths. 

 

So we can complete these activities, the children will need a couple 

items we are sure you will have at home.  We would really appreciate 

it if you could collect these items and bring them into school in a 

named bag by Friday 28th May 2021. 

 

Each child will need: 

 

We hope the children will be able to cook smores in their solar ovens. 

If your child is allergic to digestive biscuits, marshmallows, or 

chocolate buttons please let your child’s class teacher know in writing 

as soon as possible. 

Many thanks for your support. 

Year 3 Team 

1x 25cm round piece of cardboard (this could be cut out from 

an old cereal packet. Please no packaging that contained nuts)  

Or alternatively 25cm round thin cake board  

 

1 x 500ml  

bottle of coke/cola – for an activity, not for drinking! 

(unopened) 


